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ATTENDANCE 
Congratulations to class 4LW who are 
currently top of the leader board for 
attendance with 98.16%.  To see a full 
breakdown of classes please visit the Peters 
Hill Primary School website. 
 

 

DROP IN SESSIONS WITH THE 
SCHOOL NURSE 
Our School Nurse will be holding a drop in 
session on the following date if you would like 
to speak to her about any concerns you may 
have regarding your child: 
 
Wednesday 28 March 2018 | 2.30pm - 
3.30pm 
 
These will be held in the Children's Centre. 
 

 

AUTISM AWARENESS DAY 
Halesbury School (B62 9DR) will be holding 
an Autism Awareness Day on Sunday 25 
March 2018 when there will be guest 
speakers and specialist workshops.  For 
tickets and further information please contact 
01384 818630. 
 

 

INHALERS IN SCHOOL 
If your child has an inhaler in school, could 
you please ensure that they have a spacer to 
use with it.  This is in line with information we 
have received from our School Nurse. 
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LOST COAT 
If your child has lost a coat (age 9 - 10 years) 
please contact the School Office as we have 
one with no name. 
 

 

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL 
Please note that the March payment for the 
Year 6 Residential was due on 8 March.  
Thank you. 
 

 

MARY STEVENS HOSPICE EASTER 
EGG HUNT - CAN YOU HELP? 
Abbie-May from Year 3 recently entered a 
competition to design a poster for Mary 
Stevens Hospice's Easter Egg Hunt and we 
are pleased to announce that her design won. 
She would now like to ask for your help. 
 
The Hospice are hoping that the event will be 
bigger and better than ever this year and 
therefore need to ensure that they have 
enough eggs to meet the demand. 
 
If you or someone you know is able to donate 
an egg, whether it's a big one, lots of little 
ones or anything in-between - it'll make a 
huge difference to the child who finds it on the 
day! 
Please bring any donations along to the 
School Office.  Thank you. 
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SHAKESPEARE WEEK 
Next week the whole school will be 
celebrating 'Shakespeare Week'. 
Shakespeare Week is a national, annual 
celebration to celebrate the life of William 
Shakespeare. This week, the play the children 
will be looking at is the comedy 'Twelfth 
Night'. The children will take part in history, 
English and drama activities based around 
this play. Children will also contribute to 
making the set for the production of Twelfth 
Night which will take place the following 
week'. 
 

 

EASTER FAYRE & INDOOR 
CARBOOT 
On Bank Holiday Monday (April 2 2018), there 
will be an Easter fayre and an indoor carboot 
at Ruskin Glass Centre, The Glasshouse. 
Entry is free and there are activities available 
for adults and children including craft stalls, 
tombola and a bouncy castle. Food and soft 
drinks will also be available. For further 
information please see the poster attached to 
this post on the school website. 
 

 

 


